Veldran, Katherine

Wile, Chip <cwile@darlingtonraceway.com>
7/21/2015 2:33:30 PM

RE: *DRAFT - Brief 8/4

As we discussed earlier please make all of the changes and additions on the draft brief that was sent earlier.
Questions please let me know me.
Thank you, KV

From: Zemp, DeWitt [mailto:zemp@sostrategy.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 1:01 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Wile, Chip

Subject: Re: *DRAFT - Brief 8/4

I think we will stick to a 4pm arrival, unveil the 21 car then begin PC at 415. We will just need to work out the guest
arrival but this should work and not be too disruptive. Thanks

OnJul 21, 2015, at 12:44 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Happy Tuesday!

Hope all is well. Attached is a draft brief for the August 4 event.
Please review - please make additions (and/or corrections).
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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